
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/068)  PROGRAMME –  

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

Response to QoN BE14/474 noted the Independent Review of the OMARA to 
commence on June 24 2014 and conclude in September 2014. 
a. Please provide an update on the Review.
b. Has it been completed as per the original timetable?
c. If not why not?
d. If so, what were the recommendation contained in the report?
e. Has or will the Government respond?
f. Will the review and Government response be made public?
g. If so, when?
h. If not, why?

Answer: 

Dr Kendall submitted his report titled 2014 Independent Review of the Office of the 
Migration Agents Registration Authority to the Assistant Minister for Immigration 
and Border Protection, Senator the Hon Michaelia Cash, on 25 September 2014.  The 
report is with the Government for consideration. 


